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AUG 2 9 1988

Pycket No. 50-254
Docket No. 50-265

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Senior Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gent lemen:

This confirms our plans as discussed between Ms. R. Stols of your staff and
Mr. U. Jones of this office for the NRC to meet with representatives of
Commonwealth Edison Company on August 31, 1989, at 1:00 p.m. (CDT) &t the
Quad Cities Station.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss Quad (ities plant performance issues.

We appreciate the opportunity to meet with you and will gladly discuss any
questions you may have regarding this meeting.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY W. L FORREY

Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: T. Kovach, Nuclear
Licensing Manager
K. L. Bax, Station Manager
DCD/DCB (RIDS)
Licensing Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RII!
Richard Hubbard
J. W. McCaffrey, Chief, Public
Utilities Division
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